Friday, June 15, 2001

Rally for Local 540 strike

Please be prepared to come out and support the OPSEU Local 540 members
next
Wednesday, June 20.

These members work in the transitional and social housing for the
'hardest-to-house' homeless people. Well-known transitional housing sites
include Street City and Strachan house.

The issues are wages and benefits.

Pickets will start by early Wednesday morning. We will have more exact
details of where and when on Tuesday.

Any support you can lend will be greatly appreciated.

In solidarity

Paul Bilodeau

Administrator of Communications
Ontario Public Service Employees Union
100 Lesmill Road, Toronto M3B 3P8
Tel: 416/443-8888 Ext. 780
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